Longtime gymnastics
instructor calls it a day

Antje Morris, the program director for the City’s popular
Gymnastics Program said goodbye on Sept. 1 after a nearly 40-
year career.

Morris has taught three generations of Costa Mesa residents
while overseeing the program and has been instrumental in the
safety training of staff and in the equipment upgrades that
have taken place over the years.

Morris is leaving the program in safe hands as she moves into
her retirement years.

As a token of appreciation, Morris was presented with a plaque
from department staff.
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